CPDWL Newsletter 


IFLA Continuing Professional Development and Working Learning (CPDWL) Section publishes a newsletter (ISSN: 1450-0639) twice a year, since 1998. 
Deadlines for contributions are on December 1 and May 15.

The goal is to showcase (1) the work of the Section to promote best practices in continuing professional development (CPD) and (2) CPD experiences happening at the international level, and in different parts of the world. This is complemented with a review of the Section's past and upcoming activities, and short notes about current and newly elected Standing Committee members. 

Contributions are welcomed from current and past Section members, as well as non-members.

Guidelines for contributors

Suggested topics include, but are not limited to:
· CPD or Workplace Learning (WL) activities implemented in a library or group of libraries in your home country. The article must indicate goals or objectives of the programme, methodology used, resulting outcomes, portability (ideally these programmes could be replicated by other libraries).
· Implementing or designing library CPD departments, courses, projects. 
Objectives, methodology, evaluation of results (outcomes) must be included.
· Implementation of new trends or innovative teaching and training techniques for the  professional development of library and information staff.
· Ideas to provide a focal point for relevant activities of continuing professional education (CPE) programmes for information and library staff. 
· Examples of application of the CPDWL Guidelines that resulted in improving the quality of continuing education activities and outcomes.
· Reviews of new CPD and WL publications, or proposals presented in professional conferences.
Articles should use British English spelling and aim at a maximum of 700 words for notes, reports, & reviews, and around 1,200 to 1,500 words, with no more than two accompanying photographs (jpg, good resolution), for feature articles. 

Use Calibri font, size 12 for the text, 14 for headings. Provide a short, concise, and informative title and a brief subtitle, if needed. Hyperlinks should be embedded. Citations and explanations can be included as footnotes, APA style. Provide author’s email and affiliation.

Note that your article must be original (not published elsewhere) and relevant to the librarianship community interested in CPD. Our editors will review and consider your contribution within two weeks of submission.  
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